

Also read website changes below.

Leave No Trace Annual General Meeting Report

Leave No Trace Canada had an Annual General Meeting (AGM) on June 2nd 2012. We met in Halifax using an online Webinar network called Webex which linked us across the country thanks to Mountain Equipment Co-op (MEC), one of our founding partners of who has provided generous ongoing support since LNTC started in 2005. Members have been able to access the conference from home. We apologize for the unusual poor audio quality. Thanks to Halifax team for their warm welcome and generosity!

John Nisbet, facilitated the meeting as Leave No Trace's Chair, reminded us that natural world is precious and encourage members helping LNTC to grow and thrive. Read complete Chair's report

Four directors confirmed their executive positions:

- John Nisbet, Chair
- Dean Cattell, Vice President
- Sylvain Marcoux, Treasurer
- Lyse Boyce, Secretary

Three priorities were confirmed for the year ahead:

- Secure stable funding
- Encourage, facilitate and support training activities
- Increase our capacity to act as the Keystone for Leave No Trace in Canada

<u>Click here</u> to open complete ppt presentation of AGM.

We would like to thank everyone who attended the AGM!

Leave No Trace Board of Directors.

Website Changes

Have a look on website: more information is now available.

LNTC slide show Main page

Trainer page to reach LNTC trainers by province Training page

LNTC AGM reports About us:

Have a great summer!

Our Founding Partners

















